From: Ann Kovich

To: Larson, Aidan
Subject: Fwd: North South Bikeway in Sauk Creek Greenway
Date: Monday, July 8, 2024 9:52:50 AM

Hi, Aidan. Please forward the email only some TC members received to all
TC members, and save it under item #1 for the next TC meeting.

Thanks,
Ann

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Harrington-McKinney, Barbara <district20@cityofmadison.com>
Date: Mon, Jul 8, 2024 at 7:57 AM

Subject: Re: North South Bikeway in Sauk Creek Greenway

To: Lynn Hummel <lynn.hummel@aol.com>, annelizabethkovich@gmail.com
<annelizabethkovich@gmail.com>, djess@wcblind.org <dj wcblind.org>,

darrin.wasniewski@gmail.com <darrin.wasniewski@gmail.com>, pepbarrosh@gmail.com
<pepbarrosh@gmail.com>, Govindarajan, MGR <district8@cityofmadison.com>

Good Morning

This 1s Alder McKinney. I would like to schedule a viewing of the intended bike path that you
refer to. I am not a biker but would like to hear more of your prospective. Was your email sent
to all members of the commission?

Alder Harrington McKinney

Get Outlook for i0OS

From: Lynn Hummel <lynn.hummel@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, July 7, 2024 8:33:46 PM

To: annelizabethkovich@gmail.com <annelizabethkovich@gmail.com>; djess@wcblind.or
<djess@wcblind.org>; darrin.wasniewski@gmail.com <darrin.wasniewski@gmail.com>; Harrington-
McKinney, Barbara <district20@cityofmadison.com>; pepbarrosh@gmail.com
<pepbarrosh@gmail.com>; Govindarajan, MGR <district8 @cityofmadison.com>

Subject: North South Bikeway in Sauk Creek Greenway

You don't often get email from lynn.hummel@aol.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Committee Members,

If Robbie Webber tries to revive the NS bike path in the Sauk Creek Greenway please
remind her;

1. That it does connect anything to anything.

2. That there are good existing bikeways all around the Greenway. | know, | use
those bikeways on my bike all the time. Why in a time of budget crisis would you
build something that is not needed, goes nowhere, connects nothing, and destroys a
great, rare city ecosystem?
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3. Has anyone actually been to the Greenway? | would love to show you this place
with very tall trees so that you can make an better informed decision on the bikeway.
Please contact me via email for a tour.

4. People living close to the Greenway, many of them bicyclists, oppose the bike path
because they really value the forest in the Greenway and the plant and animal
communities within that woods.

Thank you



